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POA Meetings and Events (red denotes irregularity of time, day, and/or location): 

¶ April 18, 3 p.m., Golf, Kahite Restaurant 

¶ April 19, 1:30 p.m., POA Board Meeting, Yacht Club 

¶ April 20, 9 a.m., ACC, POA Conference Room 

¶ April 27, 9:30 a.m., Long Range Planning is cancelled.  

¶ April 27, 12:30 p.m., Rec 101, Wellness Center 

 
 

(Continued on page 2) 

TELLICO VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

BOARD MEETING AGENDA 

Wednesday, April 19, 2017  

1:30 p.m. 

Tellico Village Yacht Club 
                                 Purpose/Outcome  Responsible        

I. President Announcements      Call to Order   Bruce Johnson  

     Board Newsletter 

 

II.  Survey Information        Update               Michael Colacone 

               Beth Kuberka 

 

III. Minutes (February 15, 2017)   Approve           Bruce Johnson 

          Workshop Notes (March 1, 2017) 

          Workshop Notes (April 4, 2017) 

 

IV. Advisory Committee/Liaison Reports  

          HOA           John Bordelon 

     Continuous Improvement/Special Projects  Mitzi Lane 

     Food Service Provider       Andy Fox 

          Finance            Kendra Forsythe 

              Parker Owen 

 

V. Other/Member Comments                  
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Another Delay in the Change to Traffic Patterns 
The Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT) has announced another delay in the making the traffic 
lane changes at the intersection of Highways 444 and 321.  TDOT now anticipates making the change in mid-
May.  The additional delay is necessary because TDOT recently announced it would remove most of the X-Lite 
guardrail end terminals that were included in the original bridge construction contract specifications and replace 
them with an improved design.  The TDOT said it made the decision after analyzing crash data. The HOA/
POA TDOT Liaison Committee will provide more information as it becomes available. 

Trail Building Volunteer Opportunity  
Join Recreation Director, Simon Bradbury, every Wednesday from 8:30 - 10:30 a.m. at the Wellness Center to 
build walking trails. No experience is needed and the equipment will be provided. Sign up or call the Wellness 
Center before 9 p.m. Tuesday evening to reserve your spot. Space is limited to 10 people, unless you have your 
own tools. Light work will be done with fire rakes but if you want a little more strenuous exercise, we bring axes 
as well. Come learn about trail building, while getting a workout in!  

 
 
 

RECENT PROPERTY OWNERS: PLEASE PARTICIPATE 
Recent home or lot purchasers - The Tellico Village Property Owners Association marketing team is conduct-
ing a survey. The team needs feedback on how recent property owners learned about Tellico Village; what 
they like about the community and what areas of the Village need improvement. Postcards were sent with link 
information on how to access this five-minute electronic survey. If this information has been misplaced, 
please contact Jessica Miles at: JMiles@TVPOA.org. She will provide the link to eligible participants. Recent 
property owners, (first home/lot closed in 2014 through March 1, 2017) please participate. Your comments 
are valuable. One completed survey is allowed per household. The survey closes: Friday, May 5 at midnight.  

Recreation Update on Outdoor Pool Openings  
The outdoor pool at the Chota Recreation Center is getting ready for its first face lift in nearly 10 
years. With new plaster and updated tile work scheduled in May, we will not be seeing our typical pool 
season start as early as it usually does. Look for this pool to reopen in early June. Stay tuned for up-
dates or call the Chota Rec Center for details. However, for those of you who like the sun more than 
the water, the upper pool deck will be open for sunbathers and picnics on Saturday, May 6.  

Cleaning on the outdoor pool at the Kahite Activity Center is already underway and we are looking 
forward to opening that pool for the season on Saturday, May 6.  

TV Upgrades in the Wellness Center  
Upgraded TV's are being installed in the Wellness Center exercise room on Wednesday, April 19th. We are 
super excited for to share this improvement with you and apologize for how this process might impact your 
Wednesday workout.   



Page 3 
TELLICO VILLAGE POA TELL-E-GRAM 

WEEK OF APRIL  18,  2017 

 

 

 

(Continued on page 4) 

Some Other Stuff You Need to Knowé 

Roadrunners RV General Meeting April 18 
Join us on April 18 at the top floor of the Yacht Club for our general meeting. The meeting will occur from 7 - 
8:30 p.m. The social begins at 7 p.m. and we will be announcing the 2017 rallies. We welcome visitors!  

Rummikub Open Play April 20 
Rummikub Open Play will meet at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, April 20 at Chota Rec Center. All are invited! 

Tellico Lake Rotary Club Meeting - April 20 
Our speaker this week is the new Executive Director of Good Samaritan Center, Susan Black. Susan recently moved to 
Tellico Village and joined Good Sam in February. She has over 36 years working and serving in Non-Profits helping oth-
ers. Come, join us for lunch and meet Susan. Please RSVP to John Everson, 423-884-3369 or email to binary@tds.net. 
Rotary meeting are open to the public. We meet every second, third, fourth, and fifth Thursday at the First Baptist Church 
of Tellico Village. 

Art Guild Meeting April 20  
The April Meeting of the Art Guild of Tellico Village will be on Thursday,  April 20 at the Yacht Club on the 
3rd floor. The meeting begins at 9:30 a.m. with light refreshments. Our guest speaker this month is Kathie 
Odom who will tell us about her experiences in Plein Air painting around the country. Donõt miss this im-
portant as we are preparing for the upcoming Art Show on May 5th through 7th at the Community Church. 
Guests are always welcome.  

Coming Up in Tellico Village University  

The following courses will be offered through Tellico Village University. Be sure to sign up today!  
  
Thursday, April 20: Twitter/Instagram, 1-3 p.m. in the Kahite Annex 
¶ This two hour workshop will go over the basics of Instagram and Twitter ð two wonderful 

apps that will keep you connected!  
Monday, April 24:   Spiritual Transformation in Literature, 3 - 5 p.m., in the Yacht 
Club Gallery  
¶ This series of classes will be facilitated by Rev. Dr. Morris Hudgins. Discussion topics will 

include overcoming difficult circumstances, dealing with tragedy, and finding the purpose of 
your life. Several works of literature will be discussed as well ð this is a series that you donõt want to miss!  

Thursday, April 27:   Smart Phone and Tablet Photography in the Kahite Annex  
¶ In this two hour workshop, you will learn various aspects of taking photos on your smartphone or tablet. 

Topics include: how to take a picture, editing your photos, creating albums, and popular photo apps.  
 
For complete course descriptions and to view other courses to be offered in May and June, please visit the TVU 
website at: www.tvuniversity.org.  Registration is required. You will receive confirmation once you register.  
Each course incurs a fee unless otherwise noted. 

Mac Users Meeting April 24 
The April meeting of the Mac Users Special Interest Group will be held Monday, April 24, 3 p.m., Chota Rec 
Center. The topic for the meeting is "Back to Basics," covering issues and tips for Finder, Mission Control, 
Preferences, Spotlight Searches, and more. Mac Users are part of the Tellico Village Computer Users Club. See 
http://www.tvcuc.org/mac-sig for more information. 

mailto:binary@tds.net
http://www.tvuniversity.org
http://www.tvcuc.org/mac-sig


Page 4 
TELLICO VILLAGE POA TELL-E-GRAM 

 

Porterõs Creek Hike April 26 
It would be hard to find a better spring hike than this one. For wildflower lovers, this is it. Thereõs fringed 
phacelia, bishopõs cap, several trillium and violet species, mayapple, blue cohosh, geranium, Fraserõs sedge, 
toothwort and phlox. If the flowers arenõt enough, thereõs Fern Branch Falls, a surprisingly high waterfall 
which tumbles over mossy rocks and logs.  

Depart at 8 a.m. from the Chota Center. Distance is 7.2 miles; this is rated as a moderate hike. Driving time 
will be 90 minutes. Contact George Zola at 614-937-0767 for more information. Hiking boots and hiking 
sticks are recommended. Bring water and a snack. Driving directions will be provided the morning of the 
hike. Carpooling is recommended, passengers are asked to contribute $6 to the driver to help cover gas. 
Check out the website at www.tvhikers.com  

Annual Tellico Lake Blessing of the Fleet April 29 
Sponsored by the Tellico Cruising club, the Blessing of the Fleet will take place on Saturday, April 29 at 9:30 
a.m. Interested vessels will gather beginning at 9:30 a.m. at Mile Marker 8.4 (the Sinking Creek inlet) and will 
follow the lead boat to the blessing at the Yacht Club visitorõs dock. After the ceremony, join the revelry at the 
Tellico Village Pavilion on Tugaloo Lane for food, drinks, and friendship at 12 p.m. The cost is $5 per boat. 
This is a pot luck so please remember to bring a dish to share with others, and your own beverage of choice. 
For additional information, contact Pat Ezell at 513-257-5279 or jpezell@aol.com.  

Summer Move Nights are Back!  
The summer movies are starting on Wednesday, April 26 at 7:30 p.m. in the Conference room of the Tellico 
Village Library. òHoudinió opens the series. Narrated by David Copperfield, we meet the world-famous show-
man who was raised in poverty, defied death making daring escapes, but died in a freak accident he could not 
control. We will offer popcorn, water, and soft drinks for a small fee.  

Jim Brady Trio Concert April 28 
The Jim Brady Trio will be returning to Christ Our Savior for a concert on Friday, April 28 at 7 p.m. The Trio 
features Jim and Melissa Brady along with new tenor Layke Jones. Come and hear the Gospel Message in 
Song presented by this exciting group. You can find more info on their web-site: www.jimbradytrio.com. 
While admission is free, a love offering will be collected. Christ Our Savior is located at 260 Wade Road West, 
Loudon. 

Ladies Luncheon and Fashion Show May 3 
Join us Wednesday, May 3 for lunch and to view fashions provided by Janice Ann's Fashions.   Music will be 
provided by Peggy Bastien and vendors will include American Commissary, Jim Farmer/Books, Sock Shop, 
Wood Turnings and table centerpieces by Sharing Joy Gifts. Doors open at 10 a.m. for your shopping con-
venience with lunch serving at 11:30 a.m. Charity baker is Sandi Jorgensen, benefiting the Tellico Village Pub-
lic Library. Menu is mixed greens topped with grilled chicken, fresh mozzarella, heirloom tomatoes and fresh 
basil finished with balsamic reduction. No Substitutions.  Rolls, coffee, tea and water. Reservations $15 pp 
cash or check can be made at New Villager & HOA Socials or at the Yacht Club by April 26 deadline. 

New Beginner Tai Chi Class Starting May 4 

The Taoist Tai Chi Society of the USA will offer a beginner Tai Chi class 10:30 a.m. ð Noon on Thursdays, 
starting May 4 in the Wellness Center.  You do not need to be a member of the Wellness Center to attend. 
This four-month class covers a 108-move Tai Chi set. Tai Chi is an ancient Chinese internal martial art ð 
widely known for its health benefits. Tai Chi can be practiced by people of all ages and physical abilities. The 
Taoist Tai Chi Society of the USA is a tax-exempt, charitable organization whose accredited volunteer instruc-
tors donate their time in order to share the health-giving benefits of Taoist Tai Chi arts. For more infor-
mation, contact Gail Eades at 865ð599ð 6785 or visit www.taoist.org.  

(Continued on page 5) 

http://www.tvhikers.com
mailto:jpezell@aol.com
http://www.jimbradytrio.com
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Veteranõs Appreciation Picnic May 6 
Tellico Village VFW Post 12135 is hosting a Veteranõs Appreciation Picnic. VFW Post 12135 cordially invites 
all veterans of Loudon County to join us for our 1st annual Veteranõs Appreciation Picnic on Saturday, May 
6 at the Tellico Village Tugaloo Beach Pavilion from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. This is a free cookout for all Loudon 
County Veterans and their families. Come join your fellow veterans for food and camaraderie.  

TV Lions Golf Scramble May 13 

The TV Lions annual Golf-for-Sight outing will be held on Saturday, May 13 at the Toqua Golf Course 
commencing with a shotgun start at 9 a.m. This is a premier fundraising 
event for the TV Lions contributing significant funds that support a varie-
ty of Lions service activities in Loudon County and East Tennessee. Entry 
fees are $45/person plus cart fees for TV property owners, $85/person 
for non-property owners. Entry fees include a continental breakfast, 
lunch, goody bag, and range balls. Format is four person teams that can 
be all male, all female, or mixed. Prizes will be awarded.  

Registrations are currently being accepted. There are entry forms at all the 
TV clubhouses. Once completed, they should be mailed to Howard 
Higby, 107 Tuhdegwa Way, Loudon, TN 37774.  Additional information 
can be obtained by contacting Howard at 865-458-9356 or by e-mail to h-
m-bowl@charter.net.  

19th Annual Spring Art Show May 5-May 7 
Members of the Art Guild of Tellico Village will exhibit a new art collection May 5 to May 7 at the Tellico 
Village Community Church Life Center, located at 130 Chota Center in Loudon, TN.  Visitors will be treat-
ed to a wide variety of new original works, celebrating the artistic diversity of both emerging and established 
guild members.   Both two-dimensional and three-dimensional artwork will be on displayñfrom painting, 
drawing and photography to sculpture, jewelry, pottery and fabric art. 

Carl Gombert, PhD, a professor of art at Maryville College, will be the juror for the show.  In addition, all 
attendees are invited to vote for their three favorite pieces of art-
work, and the òPeopleõs Choiceó awards will be presented on Sunday 
afternoon. The public is invited to the opening reception on Friday, 
May 5, 7-9 p.m.  Refreshments and live music enhance the evening, 
while guests have the opportunity to interact with the artists.  The 
exhibit continues on Saturday, May 6, 10 a.m. ð 4 p.m. and Sunday, 
May 7, 8 a.m. ð 2 p.m.   There is no charge to attend the opening 
reception or the exhibition.  
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U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Tellico Lake Boating Classes 
All classes will be held at the Tellico Village Yacht Club in the top floor meeting room unless otherwise indicat-
ed.  

 

May 9 and May 11 - About Boating Safely, 1-5 p.m. each day  

May 23 - Pontoon Fun and Family Safety,  1-4 p.m.  

June 6 - Now in Command, 1-4 p.m.  

June 20 and June 22 -  GPS for Tennessee Boaters, 1-4 p.m. each day  

 

For complete course descriptions and other details, visit www.flotilla-12-2-tellico-village.blogspot.com. Contact 
Dennis Beard at 865-657-3080 or email djbeard3@gmail.com or Mike Colacone at 52-804-8257 or email 
mc195@aol.com for reservations.  

First Annual Ladies Golf Outing ð Benefitting the Library 
Date: Saturday, May 6 (Sunday, May 7 rain date)  
Toqua Golf Course - 9 holes 
Tee Times 9 a.m. ð Scramble  
$40 Friends & $45 Non-friends (does not include golf fees) 
Checks made payable to FOTVL and delivered to the Library by April 21.  
There will be a continental breakfast at 8 a.m. in the Toqua Pavilion. There will also be a lunch and fashion 
show in the Library Courtyard. There will be prizes. Handicaps will be put into Two Flights. Put a team together 
or sign up individually or in pairs. For more information, contact Evelyn Edwards at 865-253-4674 or evelyned-
wards285@gmail.com 

Library Corner 

Friends of the Library Annual Book Sale April 27-29 

Location: Community Church at Tellico Village 
Dates: April 28, 9 a.m.-7 p.m. and April 29, 9 a.m.-2 p.m.  
Items for sale are hardback and paperback books, CDs-on-Tape, CDs, DVDs, 
Cookbooks, Children's Books, Games & Puzzles. Most items are $1-$3, with 
special buy coupons 20 Items for $25. 
A very special preview night for Friends Members only will be held Thursday, April 27, 6:30-8:30 p.m. with 
refreshments as you browse and buy. To become a Friends Member, download a form from the Library 
website www.tvlibrary.org and go to the ôFriendsõ tab, or stop by the Library. 
The book sale is the major fundraiser for the Friends of the Tellico Village Public Library. Volunteers have 
spent hundreds of hours sorting thousands of books into categories (mystery, history, romance, westerns and 
more) making it easy to find exactly what you're looking for. Call the Library for more information (865) 458-
5199. 

http://www.flotilla-12-2-tellico-village.blogspot.com


Volunteer Opportunities at Tellico Village Welcome Center 
Looking for a way to be more involved in the Tellico Village community? Did you know that the Welcome 
Center is staffed during the week and weekends by property owner volunteers? If you would be interested in 
learning more about getting involved in volunteering to work the front desk at the Welcome Center, please con-
tact Beth Kuberka at bethk@tvpoa.org, or by phone at 865-458-7095. 
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Have you purchased your 30th Anniversary Tellico Village License plate? 
This year, Tellico Village turns 30! If you havenõt purchased your 30th Anniversary Tellico Village license plate, 
make sure you stop by the Welcome Center and get one. They are only $5 and make a great addition to any car!  

Tickets On Sale for Ken Ludwigõs Comedy òThe Fox on the Fairwayó 
The Tellico Community Players will perform Ken Ludwigõs comedy The Fox on the Fairway Thursday-
Saturday, May 4 ð 6 and May 11 - 13, with a matinee on Sunday, May 14 at the Tellico Community Playhouse, 
Patricia Smith Theater, 304 Lakeside Plaza in Tellico Village. Reserved seats at $21 are available online at tellico-
communityplayhouse.com.  

Loudon County Clerkõs Tellico Village Satellite Office Open Thursdays 
The Loudon County Clerkõs office is assisting customers with the following services: Vehicle registrations, vehi-
cle renewals, duplicate titles, handicap applications. The office space is located at: 100 Chota Center (across from 
the gas station), courtesy of Lakeside Real Estate Group. Hours are 9 a.m.ð 4 p.m on Thursdays to serve Loudon 
County residents.  
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Live Music at the Club - A Tellico Jazz & Music Lovers Event  
Join us on Tuesday, April 18 from 7 ð 9 p.m. at the Tellico Village Yacht Club for live music! EG Kight will be 
performing. She has headlined at venues around the globe and is a highly acclaimed entertain-
er/singer/songwriter with several awards. Admission is $10 per person, Happy Hour Cash Bar Service is availa-
ble. Please forward a check to Steve Geoffrey, 216 Kiowa Point, Loudon, TN 37774. Optional dining at the 
Yacht Club before the TJML session. A reservation by 5:15 ð 5:30 p.m. is recommended, Call 865-458-4363. For 
more information, please call Steve at: 865-657-5164. 

 

Tiki Fridays at the Yacht Club!  
Head to the Yacht Club every Friday in April for Tiki Fridays! Below, 
youõll find the lineup for the month:  

¶ April 21 - DJ Lou 

¶ April 28 - Kudzu Band 

For more information, contact the Yacht Club at 865-458-4363.  

 

TV Yacht Club Presents: Wine & Canvas!  
On Wednesday, May 24, drink wine, paint with friends, and have a 
fun time! An instructor will be there for step-by-step instructions. 
Sign up at www.wineandcanvas.com 

Date: May 24 

Time: 6 p.m.ð 9 p.m. 

Phone: 865-356-9179 

The Faces of Rescue - Monroe County Friends of Animals Gala May 19 
Join us on May 19 for the Monroe County Friends of Animals Gala. Tickets 
are $75 and the Gala includes Champagne Welcome, Cash Bar Happy Hour,  
Pianist, Dinner, and Silent and Live Auction. The Gala will take place from 6 
p.m. - 10 p.m. at the Tellico Village Yacht Club. Attire is smart casual. Funds 
raised from the Gala directly support the activities of the Monroe County 
Friends of Animals which include: assisting in the funding for the care of the 
animals at the Monroe County Animal Shelter, Barn Cats, 2nd Chance Pals, 
Food Pantry, Microchip Now, Pets for Patriots, SNAP, and Sponsor A Res-
cue. 
 
Through its various activities Monroe County Friends of Animals has helped 
save the lives of more than 22,000 animals through rescue and adoption ef-
forts. In addition to this, it has been instrumental in reducing the euthanasia 
rate of adoptable animals in Monroe County from over 60 percent to around 
4 percent. The Gala is one of the major fund raising events of the year.  

For more information or to purchase tickets, contact Susan Kimball at 248-
534-0340 

http://www.wineandcanvas.com
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Hopewell Volunteer Fire Department Fund-

raiser at Kahite Links 
When: Saturday, April 22 
Cost: $50 pp, plus green fees with a 9 a.m. shotgun 
scramble start.  
This is your opportunity to have fun and participate in 
a charity golf tournament for the Hopewell Volunteer 
Fire Department! Commercial or individuals can spon-
sor the tournament, organize teams, and sponsor indi-
vidual golf holes. Donations for the silent and live auc-
tion are also being requested. Simply register at the 
Kahite Pro Shop or call Ken Thoreson at (423) 884-
6108 for more information.  
 
There will be opportunities for non-golfers as well. Par-
ticipate in Community Day from 10:30 a.m. ð 2 p.m.  
¶ Meet Firemen/EMS, Kahite EMR personnel and 

say thank you 
¶ Bonus: Participate in a unique òMini-Putt contestó 

on the Practice Green 
¶ Check out and bid on the many auction items  
¶ Have lunch with your neighbors-at noon. See who 

wins! RSVP (423) 884-2159 for lunch 
¶ Watch LifeStar Helicopter land and say thank to 

their teams 

Shred Day is Back!  
The highly anticipated Shred Day is making itõs return to 
Tellico Village! Bring anything that you would like to 
have shredded to Tugaloo Pavilion on Tuesday, April 
25. The shredding will occur from 2 ð 4 p.m.. For ques-
tions on what items can be shredded, call Swofford Fi-
nancial at 865-690-0049. This is a free event!  


